From: Sally L. Jacobson

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please "no" on HB 2027!
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 11:25:22 AM

Please vote no on HB 2027 - we need this footbridge to allow people to ride bikes and hike on
both sides of the river. We are working very hard to cut down on car trips in the Central
Oregon area, having access like this helps.

Our wonderful Rep. Whisnant didn't realize it was a private homeowner championing this bill
for his own benefit. NIMB type thinking, short sighted.

Thanks for taking the time to listen, for all you and your staffs do for the people of Oregon!

Regards, Sally
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